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Tuesday 12th March 2024 

 

Nature Reserve Visit – Wednesday 20th March  

Dear Parent(s)  

In science Year 1 are learning about Season’s. We have arranged a follow-on visit to 

the Nature Reserve where the children will take part in signs of season change and a 

seasonal table decoration making activity. 

The children will leave School after lunchtime along with Mrs Scattergood and several 

other adults and will return in time for the end of the School Day. 

Please ensure that your child brings suitable clothing for the weather on the day; 

• Waterproof coat 

• Hat/gloves 

• Wellies 

 

Please log into your Scopay account to give consent for the trip. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Scattergood 

Year 1 Class Teacher 

 
 
  

mailto:office@stmarysnewman.co.uk
http://www.stmarysstoke.co.uk/
http://www.stmarysandourladyofgracecatholicacademies.co.uk/

